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From: Bakia Besong, Advisor
SNV-Highlands Programme

To: Project Administrator
CBBIA Small Grant Program.

Ref: 04/HP/059/BB

Date: 9™ August, 2004

A letter of recommendation

Dear Madam, Sir,

The Netherlands Development Organisation (SNV) has been working with
PEMSAHR; a Bamenda based NGO, in the implementation of soil conservation,
pasture improvement and other natural resource management activities for
predominantly women in one of its intervention = eas in Ngie, Mumo Division,
North West Province Cameroon since April 2000. During this period, PEMSAHR
has been providing technical support to concerned groups and the required field
follow up. Overall, PEMSAHR has met with the expectations of SNV, as their
contribution has been very enriching both in content and approach.

I therefore strongly feel that with experiences and results we obtained in Ngie,
PEMSAHR is a reliable partner in development as a whole and women related
activities in particular.

P.0.BOX 5069, Bamenda
E-mail, besbakia@yahoo.com
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